
From: Betty Torres <Betty.Torres2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 2:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation-CFD 
 
Good Afternoon Steve, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
The Salvation army is donating  about 7 dozen donuts to the Fire Department on Friday, June 4, 2021.  
 
Betty 
 
Betty M. Torres 

Assistant to Aaron DeCamp, General Counsel 
Chicago Fire Department  
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